
U.S. Condemned for Its Outdated  

"Human Rights" Racket 

Pyongyang, July 21 (KCNA) -- A spokesperson for the Korea Association for Human Rights 

Studies issued the following press statement on July 21: 

In the "Trafficking in Persons Report" announced on July 19, the United States again took 

issue with the DPRK, China, Russia and other countries courting its displeasure. 

The "Trafficking in Persons Report" consistent with groundless lies and all faked data is no 

more than a tricky document for interfering in the internal affairs of other countries. 

The U.S. should have been surveyed and punished internationally as it is a model state where 

countless extra-large trafficking acts reminding one of a slave trade of the medieval age are 

committed. Nevertheless, it is the height of impudence and insult to the human rights that the 

U.S. intends to "estimate" the human rights situation in other countries and instruct them while 

giving marks as it pleases. 

For nearly 400 years after the American continent was discovered, over 15 million colored 

persons have become targets of human traffic and suffered from forced labor while being treated 

as animals in the U.S. in which the issue of slave trade is becoming incurable cancer. 

It is none other than the U.S. where more than 100 000 people taken away from over 40 

countries and regions are being traded as "popular goods" and "dumb slaves" every year in the 

new century. 

It is also none other than the U.S. where more than 300 000 women and girls are forced into 

sexual slavery and, to top it all, female prisoners are being gotten out of jails and forced into 

sexual trade in league with the judiciary authorities. 

Recently over 50 innocent persons died from suffocation while being "delivered" to the U.S. 

like packages by slave traders. This extra-large incident astonished all people. 

The reality clearly proves that various kinds of "reports on human rights" made public by the 

U.S. and its "human rights" rackets are nothing but a mean to interfere in the internal affairs of 

other countries and ultimately topple their social systems while covering its miserable human 

rights situation. 

It is by no means fortuitous that many countries, censuring the U.S., the biggest market of 

human traffic in the world, for its amazing carelessness about its poor situation, ridiculed that the 

"Trafficking in Persons Report" announced by the U.S. Department of State every year merely 

cites those countries turning their backs on it. 

It is worth recalling that the U.S., the kingpin of human rights violation, has long been 

disqualified to talk about the human rights issue of other countries. 

The U.S. had better to bear in mind that when it beats the outdated "human rights" drum, it will 

raise only its "prestige" as the dumping ground of all social evils.  


